
  

  

  

  

  

 
 
Ms. Jane Kennedy, 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Merseyside, 
Allerton Police Station, 
Rose Lane, 
Liverpool 
L18 6JE 

Cllr D Hanratty,  

Chair, 

Merseyside Fire & Rescue Authority 

Fire Service Headquarters 

Bridle Road 

Bootle 

Liverpool 

L30 4YD 

 

Telephone: 0151 296 4000 

Email: davehanratty@merseyfire.gov.uk 

 

 Web Site: www.merseyfire.gov.uk 

 

Your ref: Our ref:  Chair/DH/NDC Date:   

 
 
 
 
Dear Jane, 
 
POLICE & CRIME COMMISSIONER’S CONSULTATION ON THE POLICE ESTATES 

STRATEGY 

I write in relation to your consultation on your proposed Estates Strategy. 
 
We both know there is a strong expectation around blue light partners working together, and 
that there are strong operational benefits to blue light colocation. 
 
Building on strong joint working at JCC, I believe we should develop a formal strategic 
alliance to focus attention on police/fire colocations that can be achieved speedily.  This 
could be progressed as a matter of urgency as these should be quick wins for the local tax 
payers. 
 
I look forward to supporting you to deliver your strategy and for our services to jointly keep 
Merseyside safer. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
D. HANRATTY 
CHAIR 


